Meeting Notes - 27 July 2015

Meeting: Hussein and Craig

Impromptu meeting with Hussein

Discussed viability of using machine learning as a tool for metadata mapping

| suggested an artificial neural network approach

Hussein argued that other ML approaches are better, but still suggested that a heuristic
based approach would be best.

e Agreed to discuss the matter further on weekly meeting (31 July 2015)

Results of meeting:
e ltis likely that ML will not be used
e Heuristic based approach will be kept.



